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COMMANDER’S COMMENT  

 Comrades, Auxiliary and Supporters  

Recently Ms. Dana Holtvoight of Agape Hospice visited our Post to 

talk about “The Veterans History Project at the Library of Congress” 

their mission is collect and preserve personal  accounts of American 

war veterans for future generations enabling them to hear directly from 

veterans and better understand the realities of war. This is an audio 

interview in the Veteran’s own words and is preserved by the American 

Folklife Center in the Library of Congress. We have fact sheets 

available at the Post which better outlines the intent and procedure.  

You can also visit www.loc.gov/vets and watch the 15-minute Field Kit 

Companion Video. 

I often refer to our ‘Pledge”, to aid our Veterans their Families and our Community as members 

of the Veterans of Foreign Wars, verbally to you and in correspondence to others both in the Post 

and outside. This month’s VFW Magazine on page 46 highlights that challenge vividly. It is 

through your membership, contributions and support that our Post Family is a part of those 

statistics.   

The winner of this moths Legacy/Life Membership was Cia Cianci #049                                        

unfortunately he was not present at the July 9th Membership Meeting remember you must be in 

attendance to win. 

God Bless America and the VFW – Jim  

http://www.loc.gov/vets
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MADAM PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: 

As you all know, the Auxiliary took the month of July off to recoup for another year 

of supporting our Veterans.  Time to get back to work now and make this year as 

great as last year was.  Thanks to everyone for your help and support! 

Just to let you all know, as of our June meeting, it was voted to do an early bird 

reduction in our dues to $25.00 if paid from July 1 to September 1.  Hopefully we 

can get 100% in membership again this year.  It means a great deal so please help 

your Auxiliary to reach this goal.   

Remember our Friday, August 16 Shrimp, Chicken & Beef Shish Kabob Dinner with 

wild rice, vegetable and dessert.  Please come out and join us! 

Our next meeting will be August 8.  Would be nice to see some new faces.  We can 

always use more help and suggestions on helping and supporting our Veterans.  

Thanks to all my Officers and Committee Chairs in supporting and helping me! 

Madame Conductress Irene Henderson and I delivered the hygiene items to the VA 

for the 12 Days of Christmas campaign.  Thanks to the ones that helped the Auxiliary 

make this a great success. 

Our Trustee Ruby Knestad has just had surgery.  Please keep her in your thoughts 

and prayers.  Get well soon, Ruby. 

God Bless our Troops, Veterans, the United States of America, the VFW and God 

Bless all of you!   

 

Auxiliary President Joyce Simmons 
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